

INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC ORGANIZATION MESO AMERICAN & CARIBBEAN SEA HYDROGRAPHIC COMMISSION



Date, 6 March 2013

To: The United Kingdom Hydrographic Office Admiralty Way, Taunton, Somerset Rear Admiral Tom Karsten

The UK Nation Hydrographer

Subject: MACHC chair take over

Dear Mr. Karsten,

I hereby confirm receipt of your letter dated 4 March 2013 concerning the MACHC chair handover.

I take this opportunity in my own name and on behalf of the whole MACHC community, to thank the UKHO for their leadership during the previous biennium.

I would particularly thank Rear Admiral Nick Lambert and his team for the support and resources allocated to the region.

It would be remiss of me not to mention the tireless efforts of Ms. Kerrie Howard. We wish them all success in their future endeavours.

As the new MACHC chair I am counting on and welcome the continuous support of the UKHO as one of the leading hydrographic office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. M. Amafo LL.M (IMLI)

Director Maritime Authority Suriname and MACHC Chair

E-mail: info@mas.sr Website: www.mas.sr